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Hello Fellow Members, 

 

We are still waiting for the City of Oceanside to allow us to reenter the Senior Center. So again, 

our July Club meeting will be on Zoom. We will Zoom on Tuesday, July 6, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. 

Use the same login as last time. You should be able to click the link below. If not, then copy 

and paste to your browser. If you didn’t attend the last meeting, you may want to try logging 

on now and getting the information set on your computer.  Please make sure that your room 

has light so that we can see you on the screen. You should join the meeting with Audio and 

Video turned on. 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85862792752?pwd=anI4cERPWUd0REhmdjNMTkdVT09vQT09  

Meeting ID: 858 6279 2752         Passcode: 1vpC6m         or you may call  

Dial by your location +1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose) Meeting ID: 858 6279 2752 

 

Once we have confirmation that we can resume gathering indoors, perhaps for our July meeting, be 

assured that we will get the word out to everyone. 

 

Our Social Director, Manny Ontiveros, is very busy with organizing our monthly picnics. If 

you would like to chair an event, please contact Manny. He is also getting all geared up for our 

December 2021 Banquet. Details are in this newsletter. 

 

As members of the Oceanside Senior Anglers, I am asking you to please support the programs 

to include meetings, charters, and social events. They are planned for all of our enjoyment. 

Come out and have some fun! 

 

If you have any comments, suggestions or concerns, please feel free to call or e-mail me. Hope 

to see you at our Zoom meeting.  Please be careful and stay safe. 

  

Tight Lines 

 

Jim Mauritz 

President 

(760) 450-7060 

jmauritz6@gmail.com 

 

 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85862792752?pwd=anI4cERPWUd0REhmdjNMTkdVT09vQT09
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HEAD CHARTER MASTER’S REPORT 
 

Hello fellow Anglers, 

 

Unfortunately, we had to cancel our June 2 five-day charter due to weather. We are now ready 

to change gears and start our tuna season. 

 

We still have a few charters here coming up that need help in getting filled. Our first half-day 

charter will be on July 26. The cost is $63 and there are three open spots. This half-day charter 

will target Calicos for the day. Please contact Charter Master Deek Takacs at (949) 456-1166. 

Then to finish off the month of July, we will have our overnighter on July 29 & 30. The cost 

is $385 with meals and visa included – there is one spot left. Please contact Charter Master Bill 

Modi at (760) 580-3254. July’s overnighter was originally scheduled for the Coronado Islands, 

which requires us to bring our passports. If the tuna and/or yellowtail are within striking 

distance of the charter, then we will go to them.  If they are not close, the Captain said we could 

go to San Clemente Island and skip the Coronado Islands. Each Angler would then be refunded 

the visa fee. So please, I’m asking for your help in getting these charters filled. Please ask your 

friends, neighbors and family members. I know with your help we can get these charters filled. 

 

We also need to work at filling our August charters. We have two, ¾-day charters; two full-

day charters, and a two and a half-day charter. Please note that the August 16 charter is 

designated “Youth,” meaning with that charter, we may bring our nephews, nieces, and 

grandchildren, especially those under the age of 18. So please, let’s get our charters filled and 

get out and enjoy the sport of FISHING! 

 

If you ever have a hard time contacting a Charter Master to get on a charter, please feel free to 

contact me and I will assist you in any way that I can. Remember, you can see how many spots 

are open per charter on our website under Fish’n News. I update the schedule at least twice a 

month. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call or email me any time. Now let’s all go fishing 

and have a great time! 

 

Tight Lines & Sharp Hooks 

 

Jim Mauritz 

Head Charter Master 

(760) 450-7060  

jmauritz6@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 



From the Social Chairman, Manuel Ontiveros 

 

As we are all happy to see, the COVID pandemic is continuing to decrease!!! We have resumed our 

gatherings. Here are our upcoming plans to munch and socialize at MLK Park. 

 

Our Fish Tacos event was held on Friday, May 28, attended by 55 members and two guests. We 

would like to thank Kelly Kissinger, Lynn Howell, Frenchy Labarge and guest John, Dennis Jung, 

Paul Berinson, Jay Schodrowski, Peter Rohrich, Felicia Scimo, Susan Cline, Nancy L’Esperance and 

Karen Richardson, for all their hard work in set-up, cooking, serving, and cleanup. 

 

The next social event will be Wednesday, June 23, at 11:00 a.m. at MLK Park. We will serve up 

delicious Hamburgers & Sausages. The cost is $5 for members (early sign up) and $7 for walk-ups 

and guests. Come early and enjoy some munchies and socialize with your fellow members. Please 

bring a dessert to share. 

 

Our next monthly social event will be on Wednesday, July 21 at 11:00 a.m. at MLK Park. You’ll 

love the Pulled Pork Sandwiches, Coleslaw, and Chips. The cost is $7 for members (early sign-up) 

and $9 for walk-ups and guests. Please bring a dessert to share. Please refer to the event flyer on the 

next page for full details. 

 

For early sign-up of the June and July events, please call or email the event chairman, Jim Mauritz, 

at 760-450-7060 or jmauritz6@gmail.com.  

 

Our August and September events are in need of a Chairperson. Please volunteer! 

 

Members, good news, the Board has approved the Christmas banquet budget. So let’s plan on a 

glorious evening on Wednesday, December, 5:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. at El Camino Country Club, 

Oceanside. We will have music by Cory, a cash bar, great food, many nice raffle gifts, such as gift 

cards, fishing reels, and jewelry sets. The Foundation will also have their Raffle prize tables. 

 

Our event will feature a three-course dinner with choice of Prime Rib with au jus and horseradish or 

Roasted Salmon with dill sauce. There will be warm rolls with butter, Caesar salad, seasonal 

vegetables, garlic mashed potatoes, and for dessert, New York cheesecake with strawberry sauce, 

coffee, and hot or iced tea. 

Dinner Choices 

Prime Rib 12-oz $55.00 

Roasted Salmon $45.00 

Prices include tax & tip. 

 

Last day to sign up for the banquet is November 14, 2021. Indicate your choice of meal, Prime Rib 

or Salmon. Please make out your check to OSA and mail to: 

 

Manuel Ontiveros 

90 Chico Ln 

Oceanside, CA 92058 

 

Please call Manny with any questions at (559) 776-8835. 

 



 

                                

Pulled Pork Sandwiches 
Wednesday, July 21  
MLK Park, Oceanside 

 
 

Serving 
 

2 Pulled Pork Sandwiches, Coleslaw, Chips 

Social time 11:00 a.m. with munchies 

Lunch served at 12 Noon 
 

Cost for members signed up by July 15    $7  

Later sign-ups, walk-ups, and guests   $9  

If you signed up, you are obligated to please pay.  
 

Vegan? Just let me know and I’ll take care of your needs. 

 

To sign up call or email Jim 

760-450-7060 

jmauritz6@gmail.com 
 
 

 

 

Thank                                 you! 
 

  

mailto:jmauritz6@gmail.com


July’s Guest Speaker 

 
Experience Freshwater and Saltwater with Phenix Rods Rep. and Fishing Guide 

Tye Alexander 
17156 Woodruff Ave.  

Bellflower, CA 90706  
(310) 561-9404 

thelunkerhunter@gmail.com 

 
Phenix Rods Specializes in White Seabass, Yellowtail, Bluefin Tuna, and 

Yellowfin Tuna 

 
Personal Best Catch- 344-l.b Bluefin 2020 

Fishing Style Preference- Jigging  Fresh bait 

 
Private Charters: We are highly experienced in big game fishing. We do our best 

to give our clients top of the line experience and the best opportunity to catch a fish 

of a lifetime. It has been our pleasure to have achieved many personal bests for our 
clients every year. 

 

mailto:thelunkerhunter@gmail.com


OSA FOUNDATION NEWS 
 

Anglers-4-Scouts News: 
Hello & just a quick brief on how the morning went at The Boy Scouts of America 
Camp … Fiesta Island! 
 
First … a BIG shout out and THANK YOU to Hal Reeser & Peter Rohrich for their 
time and efforts repairing, fixing, and maintaining all the fishing gear that we at 
OSAF have donated to the BSA Fiesta Island Scout Camp! 
 
Over 2000 Scouts will go through Fiesta Island this summer …and they are very 
appreciative for all the help and things we do at OSA … for their Summer FUN 
Fishing Program. 
 
Hal did all the repairing and lubricaing of all 25 Penn Salt Water spinning reels … 
plus new 15-lb. mono! Peter is the Master at repairing and cleaning up all the Penn 
Salt Water spinning poles! So…Thank You BOTH! 
 
They are of the Fiesta Island Staff / a morning Flag folding class / Hal’s knot tying 
class, etc.… a good time was had by ALL! Photos may be seen on our website on 
the OSAF tab. 
 
Lynn Howell, Program Chairman 
 
Anglers-4-Kids News: 
Fred is working on securing funds from the Dept. of Fish & Wildlife for the kid’s trips. 
 
Anglers-4-Military News: 
We are doing some fish tacos for a unit of 200 men & women aboard Camp Pendleton 
on Monday June 21st. The funds for this event did not come from the Foundation’s 
budget. Photos of this event will be posted on the web-site. We have just about raised 
all the funds for our four Military Charters this year. If you’re interested in helping out 
on a Military Charter as a unpaid deck hand, please contact me (Jim) at 760-450-
7060. 
 
Jim Mauritz, Program Chairman 
 
General News: 

If you would like to become a foundation member, please remit $5 annual dues. The 
year runs from July 1 through June 30. We have begun collecting the next year’s dues. 
Send a check or money order to P.O. Box 2502, Oceanside, CA 92051. Please make 
sure your payment is payable to “Oceanside Senior Anglers Foundation” or “OSAF”. 
The board thanks all OSA members for your continued support. 
 



PLEASE SUPPORT 

HELGREN’S SPORTFISHING 
OUR JULY SPONSOR 

 


